
 
Reminder-Census Surveys 

 
Thank you to those who returned the surveys. We have 
received ~243 out of 447. Perhaps you misplaced the form or 
forgot about this. It is really important that every household 
complete the census survey, it takes about 2 minutes to 
complete. Do you need help getting the form or filling it out? 
No problem, please call one of the individuals below. 
Otherwise, the form is on the LFE website and in the clubhouse 
lobby on the table when you walk in the front door. They can be 
returned to one of individuals below or placed in the POA black 
lock box outside the office door. Thank you, LFE Census 
Committee 
 

Ronnie Cronin 302-448-0470 -  Linda Dunn 407-547-8989 
Dave Sayre 352-408-6451 

 


